Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/12/2022 4:28:43 PM

First name: Erin

Last name: Hendel

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | am writing to express my deep concerns about the proposed development on Holland Lake. The
proposed development would triple the amount of guests and dramatically expand the footprint of the existing
resort, leading to more traffic, more congestion, and more pollution. At the very least, this project deserves to
have a careful EIS and a standard public comment period.

Holland Lake is one of Montana's rare gems--an accessible, beautiful lake where anyone can enjoy a pristine
view.

For more than 20 years, my family has been camping at Holland Lake campground. It is a treasured part of our
summers. We have continued this experience even as the campground has grown more congested and the lake
has grown busier. To triple the number of guests at the resort, increase the amount of motorized watersports,
and increase demands on septic systems could damage the wild character of this place.



